
SBC Vote on Preferred Schematic Option 
The School Building Committee took the following roll call vote on the Preferred Option on 5.11.15: 

 That the School Building Committee approve the Preferred Schematic Option of a New School with 
a Design Enrollment for 628 students, with the recommendation to the School Committee to 
authorize Skanska USA, the Owner’s Project Manager, to submit the Preferred Schematic Option 
and accompanying Report to the Massachusetts School Building Authority on behalf of Minuteman 
School District, no later than June 11, 2015. 

Ford Spalding – In Favor of Option 3 (New Building) 
Dr. Edward Bouquillon – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Kevin Mahoney – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Bill Blake – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Mike Majors – absent 
Anthony Lionetta – absent 
Jack Weis – Opposed 
David Frizzell – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Don Lowe – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Simon Bunyard – absent 
Jerry Lerman – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Carmin Reiss – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Franklin Cannon – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Ryan McNutt – absent 
Dana Ham – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Maryann Cooley – absent 
Peter Sugar – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Alice DeLuca – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 
Paul Lynch – In Favor of Option 3 (New) 

13 in favor of the motion 
1 opposed 
5 absent 

 


